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Laura Crawford

From: Harry Armstrong 

Sent: 25 May 2025 21:01

To: Laura Crawford

Subject: Letter for speaking rights

Dear planning committee  

Planning Ref.no. LA01/2024/1004/F 

This is an objection to the above application by Harry Armstrong of 89 Killvally Road Garvagh.  

This application LA01/2024/1004/F has been recommended for refusal on two occasions, on the first 
occasion it was withdrawn as no opportunity for discussion was given.  We are here today again 
where the application is again recommended for refusal. 
An entrance to this site was made prior to June 2010.  On the 12th January 2011 C/2010/029/F was 
approved.  In the 5 years after this approval no work was carried out on this site so the permission 
would have lapsed. 
And as you all know this proposal does not comply with PPS21 and should be refused. 

Yours faithfully, 
Harry Armstrong  

Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2 
Sent from Outlook for Android


